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FOM obtains membership of the newly established Danish Quantum Community (DQC). The purpose of the

quantum network is to unite Danish quantum technology stakeholders.
 

As part of FOM Technologies' strategy with focus and commercial interest within the Quantum area, we are proud to

announce our membership of the newly established Danish Quantum Community (DQC). Membership is underlined by our

selection to participate in the US National Science Foundation Technology Center for Quantum Materials - a project that will

run for the next 3-5 years.

The Danish Quantum Community is an initiative driven by the national research communities with the aim of uniting Danish

quantum technology stakeholders, as well as creating a space for synergies across research institutions, industries and

funding bodies with the aim of promoting the development of quantum technologies in Denmark.
 

For further information in DQC - see link to their website:
 

https://quantum.dtu.dk/dk-quantum-community
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